
July 8, 2020

To all family and community members:

The Village at Morrisons Cove is currently working toward its Plan of Reopening in accordance with 
the guidelines set forth by the Pennsylvania Department of Health.  The date set to begin the phased 
reopening is July 27, 2020 with some restrictions being lifted.  

Please know that our staff is eager for residents and families to be reunited.  We will do everything we 
can to ensure that our plan is properly implemented.  However, if The Village does not meet all of the 
prerequisites issued by the PA Department of Health, the reopening date will be changed.  

We will continue to send updates as we approach the July 27th date.  In the meantime, our entire Plan 
of Reopening can be found on our website at www.villageatmorrisonscove.org.  A printed copy of the 
plan will also be sent via mail with the July billing cycle.  We encourage you to take some time to read 
through our plan, which includes a step-by-step process for visitation, screening protocols, resident 
communal dining, resident activities, and volunteers.  This plan will be implemented in both the skilled 
nursing facility and the Court Apartment Building.  

Until The Village begins its phased reopening, our residents still enjoy to see and talk with their loved 
ones through video chats.  If you would like to schedule a video call, please reach out to our Activities 
Department to make arrangements at 814-793-2104 ext. 2212.  In any end-of-life situations, The 
Village will be in continuous contact with a resident’s family.  

Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns - 814-793-2104.  

Sincerely, 

Kelly Steele
Long-Term Care Administrator


